
BALDWIN FIRE DEPARTMENT          | August 2018      

MONTHLY TOWN FIRE MEETING 

  August 27th, 2018 

 

Meeting called to order at 18:30 by chief Jason Brown. 

 East Baldwin North Baldwin West Baldwin 

Budget $14,515.68 $7,061.90 $0.00 

Reserve    

Association  $3,692.93  

 

The minutes from June 2018 were read and accepted.       

Old Business 
• Still need inventory on each truck. 

• Family BBQ went well.  More than expected.  Maybe next year add an activity like Whiffle Ball. 

Maybe a Christmas party. 

• Erik Fink and Eric Carpenter presented to Pumpkin Patch. 

East Baldwin 

• N/A 

North Baldwin 

• N/A 

West Baldwin 

• Still need followup on foam and nozzles. 

New Business 
• AFLAC Presentation to clarify their offering.  Group rates offered through town office. 

• Call at intersection 5 and 113. 

◦ Great work halting traffic to scene. 

◦ Good mutual aide. 

◦ Discussion on setup for traffic control. 

• There are 9 landing zones in Baldwin. 

• October 2nd is hose testing at Sebago.    

• Updated roster on run sheets for dispatch. 



• Application from Andrew Eaton for membership in the Fire Department. 

• Enrolled in state program for run sheet submission. 

• Request for Saturday at 1:00 PM, for escort of truck from H.S. to cemetery to honor family request.  Use 

ladder trucks to hang flag.   Gift of FF flag to family from Association Funds. 

East Baldwin 
• Bay work to start next week at station 1.    Trucks will be housed at town garage. 

North Baldwin 

• Work party North Baldwin, 2nd Saturday at 8:00 AM. 

West Baldwin 
• Packing on pump is leaking Squad 3 truck. 

• Need to check on air packs. 

Meeting adjourned at 20:02.    

Next meeting at Baldwin Community Center on September 24th, 2018 at 18:30. 

 


